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Governor conveys Indigenous Faith Day greetings 

 
 
Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

conveyed warm greetings to the people of Arunachal Pradesh on the 

occasion of Indigenous Faith Day and expressed his hope that the 

occasion will further strengthen the indigenous faiths of the State. 

In his message, Governor said that Arunachal Pradesh is a cultural 

mosaic owing to different indigenous faiths and practices along with both 

sects of Buddhism, Hinduism and Christianity and other religions.  Special 

occasion like this will provide opportunity for better understanding of the 

different faiths of the State and motivate all for honest and genuine 

engagements between people from very different faiths. It will also 

reinforce our distinctive Indian cultural characteristic which always has 

been ‘Unity in Diversity’. 

Joining all the indigenous communities on the special occasion, Governor 

offered prayer to Almighty for His choicest blessings. 
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